
IMPORTANT NOTICE! 
 

The regular Old Seward/Oceanview CC meeting 
scheduled for March 8th is cancelled. 
Instead, the March Old Seward/Oceanview CC meeting is a joint meeting with 
Sandlake CC & Bayshore/Klatt CC.  It will be held on March 2nd at the Bayshore 
Clubhouse at 7pm, 3131 Amber Bay Loop.  The joint meeting will feature a Mayoral 
Candidates Forum for area residents to hear from candidates and ask questions. 
 
Other important meetings 
The Public Hearings for the FEIS (Final Environmental Impact Statement) for the 
South Anchorage Extension of the Tony Knowles Coastal Trail will be held on 
Tuesday, March 1st, at The Egan Convention Center: 
Midday:  Open House:  11:00 a.m. - Noon         Public Hearing:  Noon - 3:00 p.m. 
Evening:  Open House:  4:30 p.m. - 6:00 p.m.     Public Hearing:  6:00 p.m. - 10:00 p.m. 
 
The city-wide Mayoral Candidates Forum hosted by the Federation of Community 
Councils will be held on Wednesday, March 29th at the Wendy Williamson Auditorium 
on the UAA campus, beginning at 7PM. 
 
 
 
We will resume our regular monthly meetings in April. 
 
 
 
 


